
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wendake, September 21, 2020 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Alert level 3 – Orange 

Kwe everyone,  

The COVID-19 multidisciplinary emergency committee wishes to inform the population that since 

the start of the pandemic there have been only five cases of COVID-19 in the community, of which 

four have fully recovered. This situation reflects the will of the population to comply with health 

measures and the committee wishes to thank everyone for their efforts. Rest assured that the 

committee is closely monitoring the evolution of the current pandemic situation with the various 

government stakeholders, including the Direction de la santé publique du Québec. 

It is also important to inform you that the territory of Wendake is currently in a health region of 

Quebec with an alert level 3 - Orange level. 

Here are the measures implemented for alert level 3 – Orange level:  

Interim measures in force 

Private gatherings inside or 

outside 

Maximum of 6 people OR 2 families 

(therefore 2 families accepted even if more than 6 people) 

Activities organized in public 

places 

Maximum of 25 people inside and outside (rented rooms, places of 

worship, festive events, weddings, professional or school 

celebrations, BBQs, picnics, etc.) 

Restaurants Maximum of 6 people per table 

Alcohol sales end at 11 pm 

End of alcohol consumption at midnight 

Shops 1 person per household recommended  

Delivery services and help from selected relatives for people with 

high risk of complications   

Interregional travel Not recommended 

 

 

   



 
 

 
 

We would like to remind you of the importance of following the following guidelines:  

 Wash your hands often with warm running water and soap for at least 20 seconds; 

 Comply with the two-metre social distancing rule; 

 Wearing a mask is compulsory in closed public places. 

Rest assured that strict measures have been put in place at the Centre de Santé Marie-Paule-Sioui-

Vincent and the Résidence Marcel-Sioui in order to protect the health of the clientele as well as the 

staff who work there. For more information regarding our services, please call 418-842-6255. 

The committee will keep you informed of the situation as it evolves. We encourage you to check out 

our website at wendake.ca/covid-19 as well as our Facebook page: Nation huronne-wendat – 

Wendake for more information. At any time, you can send any questions you may have by email to 

communication@cnhw.qc.ca. 

Let us continue to comply with public health guidelines together. This is the best way to protect 

ourselves and the health of our older friends and relatives. 

 

 

COVID-19 multidisciplinary committee 

Conseil de la Nation huronne-wendat 

https://wendake.ca/nouvelles/covid-19-etat-de-la-situation-a-wendake/
mailto:communication@cnhw.qc.ca

